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CONNECTOR LINKS 
 
 
At the Riggers Subcommittee meeting of the 30 July 2015 it was decided that: 
 
Only connector links (soft or metal) approved by the canopy manufacturer may be used on 
reserve canopies. 
 
Canopy manufacturer supplied soft links must be fitted in accordance with the instructions. 
 
Soft links may not be used on Solo Student main canopies. 
 
 
24th September 2015 
 
 
Paul Applegate 

Chairman Rigger’s Subcommittee   
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